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Poll 1

• Has your library experienced staff reassignment due to digital 
transition? [select all that apply]
• Staff have taken on different duties unrelated to Government information
• Staff have taken on digital duties related to Government information 

(LibGuides, electronic resource loads, etc.).
• Staff duties have not changed. 
• Staff have been reassigned outside the library to other duties (part of the 

time, full-time, etc.). 
• Lost staff/ not rehiring due to digital transformation 
• Currently considering changes or staff reassignment



What problems are you seeing 
from this transition?
Discussion. Please comment in chat box. 
If you’d prefer to comment privately, email Council Chair, Jen Kirk, 
jen.kirk@usu.edu. She will share your comments with Council after the meeting

mailto:jen.kirk@usu.edu


Poll 2

• Which of the following describes access to your library in the past 
year? 
• Implemented access restrictions for the general public for tangible materials 
• Implemented access restrictions for the general public for digital materials (or 

internet access) 
• Reduced hours 
• Expanded hours 
• Other



Discussion

• What Civic Engagement, Election, and Constitution-related 
activities do you have planned for the coming year? Do you 
have any plans for America 250 celebrations? 
• What do you want to see in the promotions opportunities? 

• Does the current Constitution order meet needs? 

Please comment in chat box. If you’d prefer to comment privately, email Council Chair, Jen Kirk, 
jen.kirk@usu.edu. She will share your comments with Council after the meeting

mailto:jen.kirk@usu.edu


What are you excited or 
enthusiastic about in the coming 
year? 
Discussion. Please comment in chat box. 
If you’d prefer to comment privately, email Council Chair, Jen Kirk, 
jen.kirk@usu.edu. She will share your comments with Council after the meeting

mailto:jen.kirk@usu.edu


What would you like to share 
with Council? 
Discussion. Please comment in chat box. 
If you’d prefer to comment privately, email Council Chair, Jen Kirk, 
jen.kirk@usu.edu. She will share your comments with Council after the meeting

mailto:jen.kirk@usu.edu


Thank you!
Council appreciates your participation, comments, and feedback.
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